
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 
 
30 October 2018 

 
 

Media Statement by Hon. Datuk Seri Dr. Ronald Kiandee, Chairman of the Public Accounts 
Committee (PAC) cum Member of Parliament for Beluran, on the Postponement of 

1Malaysia Development Berhad (1MDB) Company Proceeding. 
 

 
1)        On 25 October 2018, Thursday, I have received a letter from Mr. Tommy Thomas, Attorney 
General who gave insights to PAC to postpone sine die proceeding related to 1Malaysia 
Development Berhad (1MDB) company.  

 
2)        I, together with other members of PAC, after further discussion, have met with the Speaker 
of the House of Representatives, Dato’ Mohamad Ariff Md Yusof, to inform about the matter.  

 
3)        Following from the discussion, PAC will meet with the Attorney General as soon as possible 
to further discuss on matters related to the postponement of the proceeding.  
 
 
Thank you.  
 
Hon. Datuk Seri Dr Ronald Kiandee 
Chairman of PAC 
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